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24th March 2023 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School Newsletter 
 

After School Clubs 
Letters have been sent home today for the new After School Club commencing after the Easter 
Holidays.  It is available to years 3, 4, 5 and 6 and will commence on Thursday 20th April.  The club 
is Striking and Fielding – Cricket.  Please return your form to school as soon as possible.  
Gymnastics has now finished for the year. 
 
All other after school clubs will continue as normal.   
 

 Dance Club - Tuesdays 

 Recorder Club - Tuesdays 

 Choir Club – Wednesdays 
 
Please remember there must be full attendance to the after school clubs 
as all clubs are very popular.  If you do not attend you will lose your place and it will be offered to 
someone else on the reserve list.   

 
 

Swimming 
Swimming will commence for Year 2 on Thursday 20th April until 
Thursday 25th May.   Swimming is part of the school curriculum and all 
children must take part. 
 
 

Easter Holiday Club 
All children who have been allocated a place in the Holiday Club have now been notified.  There 
are lots of other activities going on throughout Halton.  We have emailed out several flyers. 
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School Meals 

An email was sent out at the beginning of the week regarding the price increase for school meals.  
This will come into effect from Monday 17th April.  The new price of a daily school meal will be 
£2.60.  If you pay for school meals, please make sure you keep up with payments. 
 
 

Year 6 Trip to Pettypool 
Please remember to keep up with your payments for the Year 6 trip to Pettypool in the summer.  
The total balance must be paid by Friday 26th May.  If you would like to know what your 
remaining balance is, please contact the office, who will advise.  If there is an issue with payment, 
please contact us to discuss. 
 

Bank Holiday 
There are two Bank Holidays in May.  The first is the May Day Bank Holiday whichis on Monday 
1st May.  The second is the extra Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation on Monday 8th May.  
School will be closed to all children on these days.  Please make a note in your diary. 

 
 

Daylight Saving 
Don’t forget to put your clocks forward by one hour on Sunday 26th March! 
 
 

Easter Holidays 
We break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 31st March at.  School reopens on 
Monday 17th April. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy Easter and we will see you 
all next term. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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